







 29th December 2013

Today is the first Sunday of Christmas

Carols at Eucharist : 19 , 13 , 14 , ( 8 , 5 ) , 11



TODAY	10.00 am	Parish Eucharist

		NO EVENING SERVICE TODAY
		

TUESDAY		New Years Eve

WEDNESDAY		New Years Day

		
THURSDAY	10.30 am	Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee
	6.00 pm	Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and 
		weddings etc.   No appointments necessary. 

NEXT SUNDAY		Epiphany Sunday
		is. 60:1-6 , Eph. 3:1-12, Mt. 2:1-12
	10.00 am	Parish Eucharist 
		
		NO EVENING SERVICE TODAY
	


PARISH NOTES

Thankyou : to all who have worked so hard for the Church throughout the Christmas Services and Activities.

Collection Envelopes : for 2014 are now available.  Thankyou to all who give regularly and so generously to our Church funds.

Flower Rota 2014 : the new list is now up in the porch.  If anyone would like flowers for a particular date please fill in your name on the list.  The donation is still £10.  Please see one of our [image: ][image: ]Flower arrangers for details. Thankyou very much to the ladies who prepare our flowers so well each week.Parish of Morriston 
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Lay Training Course : thankyou to those who wish to follow this course.  The training will take place on Thursday evenings at 7.30 p.m. on the following dates : January 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th and February 6th, 13th and March 6th.

PCC Meeting : Sunday 19th January at 4.30 p.m. 

Thankyou : to those who supported the recent coffee morning for the Parkinson’s Society.  £200 was raised for the Charity.

Ty Olwen : at the recent Carol service organised by the Hospital Chaplaincy Department £235 was raised for Ty Olwen.

Sunday School : will be restarting on 12th January.

Thankyou : to George ( the owner of Wall to wall Carpets on Woodfield Street ) who purchased a selection box for each of the members of our Sunday School.

Thankyou : to our Sunday School who led a wonderful Nativity and Christingle service last Sunday.  Thankyou to all who were able to join us.
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